
TOWN OF WEST POINT

The town board of the Town of West Point held there regular

monthly meeting on Thursday - December 7, 1989 at 8:00 p.m. at the

town hall. The members present were: John Benish-Chairman, Fred

Thistle-lst Supervisor, Dave Cole-2nd Supervisor, Edith Eberle-

Clerk, Joan Bader-Treasurer, and Harry Sawyer-Assessor.

The meeting was published in the Lodi Enterprise and the Sauk

Prairie Star and posted in four places.

The minutes were read from the November 9, 1989 meeting, a

motion was made by Fred Thistle to approve the minutes as read,

2nd by Dave Cole - motion carried.

The Treasurer's report was as follows: General - $35,469.45,

Holding Tank - $648.47; a motion was made by Fred Thistle to accept

the treasures report, 2nd by John Benish - motion carried.

The bills were presented and a motion was made by John Benish

to pay the bills, 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion carried.

There was a complaint of junk on the Griemel Property on

Rausch Road - Chairman John Benish went and looked over the

property and his recommendation was to take no action at this time.

There was a complaint of the Junk vehicles on the Rodenschmit

property on Hwy. 60 - Chairman John Benish had checked out the

property and found that most of the Junk vehicles had been hauled

away - Mrs. Rodenschmit stated that they will continue to improve -

therefore the recommendation was no action be taken at this time.

A motion was made by Dave Cole to table the moratorium on farm

lands until the January meeting, 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion
carried.

Bachelor Lane was tabled until January meeting.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle our attorney proceed to take

whatever action is needed to protect the interest of the town in

use and ownership of East Harmon Road, 2nd by Dave Cole - motion

carried.

A motion was also made by Fred Thistle to have a meeting with

all property owners and their lawyers and all the town board and

the town board attorney to sit down and talk about East Harmon Road

after January 1st, 1990, 2nd by Dave Cole - motion carried.

Don Walker from the University of Wisconsin is going to help

the town clerk set up a computer program for all the West Points

town roads.

A motion was made by John Benish to permit Madison Gas to put

gas line in on Hwy. 188, 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion carried.
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A motion was made by Dave Cole the to Town of West Point goes

on record of being opposed to the building of a new school, 2nd by

Fred Thistle - motion carried. The town clerk to write a letter

and have the town board members sign it and have Dave Cole deliver

it to the Sauk Prairie School Board meeting.

Edith Eberle, Town Clerk


